Mickelson Anastasia

From: Patrino Beth

Sent: Monday, April 13, 2015 12:23 PM
To: Mickelson Anastasia

Subject: FW: In support of HB 3250

From: John Soares [mailto:johnsoares99@yahoo.com]
Sent: Monday, April 13, 2015 12:18 PM

To: Patrino Beth

Subject: In support of HB 3250

Dear House Energy and Environment Committee Members,
I urge you to vote yes on HB 3250.

Nearly all climatologists agree that carbon emissions from fossil fuels are a major cause climate
change. HB 3250 will help decrease those emissions, and it will do it in a fiscally sound way that will
gain the support of Oregonians as they get their dividend checks and understand that they are
helping create a better future.

Please support HB 3250. Do it for the future of Oregon -- and for the future of the planet.
Sincerely,

John Soares
Ashland, Oregon

See my education and work experience on LinkedIn
ProductiveWriters.com -- Productivity Techniques for Writers
Freelance Writing For Higher Education Publishers




